


Template for comments on the draft Implementation Plan 
 
 
 
The drafts of the Implementation Plan and the governance mechanism of the Global Framework 
for Climate Services (GFCS) are provided as they will be considered by the 64th session of the 
Executive Council of the World Meteorological Organization (WMO) that would be held in Geneva, 
from 25 June to 3 July 2012, to ensure consistence of comments received from Members and the 
Executive Council.  You may wish to focus your comments on the sections pertaining specifically to 
the Implementation Plan and governance structure sections of the documents. 
 
The template below is provided to help with the compilation of comments on the draft 
Implementation Plan and governance structure of the GFCS.  It is suggested that one template be 
filled for each document commented. 
 
Comments should be sent preferably electronically by email to the following address: 
GFCScomments@wmo.int  
 
Alternatively comments can also be sent by mail to: 
 
World Meteorological Organization  
Attn to Mr Filipe Domingos Freires Lúcio 
Global Framework for Climate Services (GFCS) Office 
7 bis, Avenue de la Paix 
P.O. Box 2300 
CH-1211 Geneva, 2, Switzerland 
Fax: (+41 22) 730 8181 
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